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OUR REF  E0362.129/EXM 
YOUR REF  P/PPA/200/2008 
14 September 2010 
 
 
Scott Mackenzie 
DPEA 
4 The Courtyard 
Callendar Business Park 
Callendar Road 
Falkirk 
FK1 1XR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Mackenzie 
 
East Dunbartonshire Council 
Appeal by Tesco Stores Limited re 7 Gavins Mill Road, Milngavie 
 
Many thanks for your letter of 31 August enclosing information received from interested parties.  East 
Dunbartonshire Council welcomes the work undertaken on behalf of the We Like Milngavie Community 
Organisation by Land Use Consultants which further reinforces the Council's view that the proposed 
development is unacceptable on the basis of the first three reasons for refusal.  This work, undertaken on 
behalf of a local community organisation using its own money and indeed the submissions made by Milngavie 
Community Council and individual members of the public will, the Council considers, be of great assistance to 
the Reporter in reaching his conclusions in relation to the appeal. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ewan MacLeod 
For and on behalf of Shepherd and Wedderburn LLP 
 
ewan.macleod@shepwedd.co.uk 
DL:  0131 473 5111 
 
 
 
 

 


